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Save the Date for 

Next Year’s: 5/5/17 

What a Party! Over 170 guests 

attended our first Gala and enjoyed 

photographs, dinner, dancing and 

friends. Brian Wolbers delivered the 

State of  the Club, Anne Murphy 

presented a Membership Update, and 

Kevin Maust handled all the Golf  

News. Mike Drexler and Dave Bolas 

won the coveted Maroon Jackets for 

their Club Championships! 



Biggest Memorial Day Party 

Ever! We welcomed over 

350 members/guests to our 

Pool. Thanks to all who 

came out and look forward 

to another big bash for the 

4th of  July! 
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Brian Wolbers 
General Manager 

Bwolbers@arcisgolf.com, ext. 213 

 
Anne Murphy 

Membership Director 

Amurphy@arcisgolf.com, ext. 229 

 
Aleese Sterk 
Director of Sales  

Asterk@arcisgolf.com, ext. 205 

 
Rich Kovach 
Catering Manager 

Rkovach@arcisgolf.com, ext. 203 

 

Connie Kuykendall 
Accounting 

Ckuykendall@arcisgolf.com, ext. 235 

 

Jessica Bulone 

Banquet Manager 
jbulone@arcisgolf.com ext. 234 

 
Chris Taylor 
Executive Chef 

Ctaylor@arcisgolf.com, ext. 209 

 

Kevin  Maust 
Head Golf Pro 

Kmaust@arcisgolf.com, ext. 208 

 

Ken Aukerman 
Regional Agronomist 

Kaukerman@arcisgolf.com, ext. 204 
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In this Issue 

ARE YOU RECEIVING 
EMAILS ? 

Please contact Anne Murphy at 
amurphy@arcisgolf.com and we will 
update your e-mail address and/or 

cell phone into our system.  

DON’T FORGET TO “LIKE” US ON 
FACEBOOK &  

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER! 
 

Twitter@TheWeymouthClub 

Facebook: Weymouth Country 
Club 

www.weymouthcc.com 
 

mailto:Membership1400@foxmeadowcc.com
mailto:@TheWeymouthClub
https://www.facebook.com/WeymouthCC?fref=ts
https://www.facebook.com/WeymouthCC?fref=ts


Weymouth Country Club 
Membership Newsletter ∙ June 2016 ∙  

News from  Membership Director, 

Anne Murphy 

330.725.6297 ext. 229; Cell: 216.401.1340 
amurphy@arcisgolf.com 

Welcome New Members! 

Sarah & Joran Cottom 

Chris & Mary Zawie 

Eddie & Julia Williams, Jr. 

Iris & Daniel Stacey 

Dan Traeger 

Keith & Liberty Wright 

Phil Latsko & Jennifer Muller 

Jon & Laurie Weiner 

Ben & Angela Burns 

Tony Caraballo 

Joe Heider 

Bill & MaryJane McGinnis 

Rob & Ellen Snow 

Jerome & Melissa Fourmann 

Dan & Gina Roessler 

Todd & Maria Bacik 

Tom & Lynn Moraca 

Rick Merrow 

Dennis & Judi Sanzone 

Rich and Mary Sebastian 

We are so excited to have you! 

Last month with free carts 

for new member and 

sponsoring member! 

~People come where they are invited, 
and stay where they are appreciated…~ 
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Kenny Aukerman 

Turf  Talk with REGIONAL AGRONOMIST   

    Contrary to popular belief, the rough is being mowed at  

    our normal 2.75” as we always do. I do understand that  

    the rough is thick and hard to get out of at present. Our wet 

    period followed by this unseasonably warm and dry weather 

has caused the different varieties of grass to go into its reproductive stage. In this 

stage the grass produces seed heads. These seed heads grow on a tough stem 

which can grow an inch a day. We can mow one day and by the next day the seed 

head is already higher than the grass blades. The seed head and stem is what 

causes the rough to be so hard to get out of.  

  The seed heads are also in the fairways, tees and greens. We use a chemical 

spray to retard their growth, thus keeping the seed head held back.  Be patient, the 

grass will get back to normal shortly as we keep mowing.  

 We are presently working half-way house landscaping and drainage. Cement 

work will be done by steps on the pool side. The service road from Route 3 to the 

maintenance building is scheduled to be resurfaced as soon as the contractor 

catches up from the wet weather. Stumps will be ground, cleaned up and seeded. 

All annual flowers have been planted. As soon as spring growth on perennial 

bushes has stopped, they will be trimmed and new mulch added.   

  An underground electric wire powering up the restroom on #16 and irrigation 

controllers on back nine may have to be replaced. That is being worked on as I write 

this. 

 You may have noticed sand spots in fairways. We are currently fixing drainage 

holes. We have completed 10, 11, 14, 16, and 18. This is a top priority this year.  

 With this dry weather, we will be adding divot mix back on the carts. If you just 

scuff the top of the grass, please do not bury it with sand. It will recover quickly. If 

you take a deep divot fill with sand, but do not over fill. Over filling will cause 

problems with reel mowers and may kill some surrounding grass that is left. Just fill 

half inch below top of grass.  

 Our team will continue to provide you with the best golfing experience in the 

area.  



From your Head Golf Professional, 

Kevin Maust 
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New Pro Shop 

Sign 



SIGN UP AT PRO SHOP 

OR CALL 330-725-3186 



 
11am-2pm 

Cobra 

Demo Day 



Weymouth Country Club 
Restaurant 

ClubHouse Hours  

Sunday: 8am-5pm 

Monday: Club Closed  

Tuesday,  Wednesday, and  

Thursday 8am-9pm 

Friday,  Saturday:  

8am-10pm 

BRICKS FOR KIDS AT POOL 

SATURDAY 18TH 1-3pm 

Wine 

Dinner  
Saturday, 

June 11th 

7PM 

Gratuities are always optional. Please tip your wait staff  for 

tremendous service! 

330-725-6297 

Tuesday Buffets are the Best! 

Don’t Miss 
Frank & 

Dean 
Dinner 
Show 

Saturday, 

June 25th  
7-10 PM 



Music on the PatioMusic on the Patio  

Every Thursday Night 6Every Thursday Night 6--9PM9PM  

May 5th: Tommy Lee Thompson 

May 12th: Scott Sopata 

May 19th: Tommy Lee Thompson 

May 26th: Scott Sopata 

June 2nd: Victor Samalot 

June 9th: Scott Sopata 

June 16th: Tommy Lee Thompson 

June 23rd: Rick Iacoboni 

June 30th: Victor Samalot 

July 7th: Scott Roger 

July 14th: Victor Samalot 

July 21st: Rick Iacoboni 

July 28th: Scott Sopata 

August 4th: Victor Samalot 

August 11th: Scott Roger 

August 18th: Rick Iacoboni 

August 25th: Scott Sopata 

September 1st: Peter Tompkins 



Hosted by Trusted Member  

Rob Walgate 



















  
Save The Date!Save The Date!  

 

 

The 3rd Annual The 3rd Annual   

Kevin Harmon Scholarship FundKevin Harmon Scholarship Fund  

Golf OutingGolf Outing  
  

Saturday, September 24, 2016Saturday, September 24, 2016  

Weymouth Country ClubWeymouth Country Club  

  

4 Person Scramble4 Person Scramble  

12:00pm Shotgun12:00pm Shotgun  

  

Lunch, Golf, Cart, Dinner, on Course BeveragesLunch, Golf, Cart, Dinner, on Course Beverages  

$135 per person$135 per person  

  
All proceeds benefit a scholarship in Kevin’s name to a Cloverleaf High All proceeds benefit a scholarship in Kevin’s name to a Cloverleaf High 

School student on the Golf Team who will be attending college.School student on the Golf Team who will be attending college.  

  
Coming Soon!Coming Soon!  

Look for the Kevin Harmon Scholarship Fund website!Look for the Kevin Harmon Scholarship Fund website!  

This will be your home for registration and sponsorship information!This will be your home for registration and sponsorship information!  



Look for other 

fun events this 

summer at the 

Pool—less mess!  

Tie-Dying, Paper 

Mache’ and DJ. 

Don’t miss Lego 

Craft on June 

18th at Pool from 

1-3PM. Have a 

suggestion for a 

fun kid’s event?  

Email Anne at 
amurphy@aricsgolf.com. 


